
Monday, March 15th                          
 
 
BOYS TRACK 
Boys Track begins today. Please meet in the gym right after school.  
 
GIRLS TRACK 
Just a reminder to all 6th-8th grade girls interested in track...tryouts are today, right after 
school in the gym from 4:00-5:30 p.m.  You must have a physical on file with Mrs. Smith 
and be signed up for family ID in order to attend tryouts, or you will be sent home. Hope 
to see you there!! 
 
 
CLARK BAND 
Band registration for new students is this Thursday in the cafeteria.  Please check your 
email for specific times based on instruments.  This event will be a great 'one-stop-
shop' to get students set up for band next year.  If you are unable to attend, please 
email Mr. Walton at mwalton@lcscmail.com. 
 
 
Any 6th or 7th grader wishing to join band for the first time next year, please see 
Mr. Walton before or after school or during Advisory. 
 
There will be no jazz band tomorrow.  
 
 
"WE LOVE OUR PUBLIC SCHOOLS WEEK" 
This week, Lake Central is celebrating OUR FIRST EVER “We Love Our Public Schools 
Week” and we continue to need your help to make sure Clark has the most school 
spirit!  A flyer is posted to Clark's website (and also displayed in the classrooms and 
hallways) that explains the theme and what color to wear each day. If students are 
wearing the designated color, they will be entered into a drawing to win gift cards to 
Gamestop, Dunkin, DQ, or Culvers. Each grade level will have several winners each 
day. If a student participates the entire week, they will be entered into the MEGA 
drawing to win a $50 Target gift card. We can't wait to see your spirit!  
Tomorrow is "Wear Red/Heart Outfit" - we heart our school!   
 
 
PEER MENTOR/OFFICE AIDE APPLICATIONS 
Attention 5th through 7th graders; if you are interested in becoming a Peer Mentor or 
Office Aide next year, applications are available in the main office.  They are due Friday, 
March 19th.  There are limited openings for the next school year, therefore, it is 
important that you have submitted your request for either Band, Choir, or Art/PLTW.  All 
applicants must have a "B" average. 

mailto:mwalton@lcscmail.com


 
 
CLARK 2020-21 YEARBOOK 
It's that time--yearbooks are on sale!  Make sure to order your yearbook, like now! All 
orders are online through Herff Jones.  Go to:  yearbookordercenter.com and enter the 
order number for Clark 12888.  Check out the flyer on Clark's website!   
 
January 4 - April 10 - $35.00 
 

PARENTS: 

Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 
PARENTS OF ELEARNERS 
School pictures are available for pick up in the main office from 8:00 to 4:00, daily. 
 

http://yearbookordercenter.com/
https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

